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SUPPLEMENT
TO THE

NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE
OF

TttUI SDA¥, OCTOBER 12, 1939.

WELLINGTON, MONDAY, OCTOBER 16, 1939.

Notice under the Enemy Trading Emergency Regula-
tions 1939.--Declaration of an Enemy Trader.

I DANIEL GILES SULLIVAN, Minister of Indus-
9 tries and Commerce, being satisfied that the

company mentioned in the Schedule hereto is carrying
on business substantially under the control of alien
enemies resident out of New Zealand, do hereby in
pursuance of R%mlation 3 of the Enemy T,’ading
Emergency Regulations 1939, declare the said company
to be an enemy trader for the purpose of the said
regulations.

Dated at Wellington, this 13th day of October, 1939.

SCHEDULE.

O. Hardt and Co. (N.Z.), Ltd., Merchants, Wel-
lington, New Zealand.

D. G. SULLIVAN,
Minister of Industries and Commerce.

Warrant under the Enemy Property Emergenvy Regula-
tions 1939, of the Appointment of the Public Trustee
as the Controller of Enemy Business.

W REREAS the company mentioned in the Schedule
hereto and carrying on business in New Zealand

has in pursuance of Regulation 3 of the Enemy Trading
Emergency Regulations 1939, been declared to be an
enemy trader for the purposes of those regulations:

Now, therefore, I, Daniel Giles Sullivan, Minister of
Industries and Commerce, in the exercise of the
authority conferred upon me by Regulation 9 of the
Enemy Property Emergency Regulations 1939, do hereby
appoint the Public Trustee as the Controller of the
business o£ the said company.

Dated at Wellington, this 13th day of October, 1939.

SCHEDULE.

G. Hardt and Co. (N.Z.), Ltd., Merchants, Welling-
ton, New Zealand.

D. G. SULLIVAN,
Minister of Industries and Commerce.

Price, 6d. ]
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